The Board of Chosen Freeholders
&@f the County of fAlonmouth

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS & ENGINEERING

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT ON May 18 - May 22 FROM 6:00
AM. TO 6:00 P.M. THE MONMOUTH COUNTY HIGHWAY
DIVISION WILL BE MILLING AND PAVING
BROAD ST and MAIN ST

The roadways will be closed to through traffic while milling and
paving are taking place. Residents that live on either road will be
permitted to access their homes. THERE WILL BE NO ON
STREET PARKING PERMITTED DURING CONSTRUCTION!!
Please make arrangements to have your vehicle moved prior to the
start of construction. Broad St is slated to start Monday morning
and will continue on Tuesday. Main St is slated to start on
Wednesday and finish on Thursday. (All Weather Permitting) The
schedule may adjust. Paving will begin each day at 6:00 A.M and go
10 6:00 P.M. If possible please access your home from side roads so
we can keep construction crews safe.

THANK YOU

MONMOUTH COUNTY HIGHWAY DIVISION
(732) 431-6550 EXT 6771



